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Facility Accessibility Design Subcommittee                                                          2024/01/22 
  
 
 

REPORT 1 - 2024 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF THE ACCESSIBILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

The Facility Accessibility Design Subcommittee presents its first report for 2024 and 

recommends: 

 

FADS-0001-2024 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Sabrina Esser, Project Director, BBB Architects 

regarding the new gym addition at the Sportsplex, 5600 Rose Cherry Place to the Facility Accessibility 

Design Subcommittee on January 22, 2024, be received for information. 
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